
Policy 1411 

Community Relations  

LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCIES 

The Board recognizes that District-wide cooperation with law enforcement agencies is 
essential for the protection of staff and students, for maintaining a safe environment in 
District schools, and for safeguarding District property. The Board supports the best 
possible relationship with those agencies consistent with District responsibilities to 
protect the legal rights of staff and students. 

The Superintendent shall establish lines of communication with law enforcement 
agencies to effect necessary cooperation toward ensuring the security of the school 
facilities and the safety of staff and students. 

Instructional programs and activities designed to enrich curriculum and to develop and 
promote good citizenship and a healthy attitude toward law enforcement agencies and 
officials will be initiated by the District. Law enforcement participation in such programs 
and activities is encouraged. 

Related Policies: 

5114 – Suspension and Expulsion/Due Process 

5131.6 – Alcohol, Drugs and Tobacco  

5131.7 – Weapons and Dangerous Instruments  

5145.12 – Search and Seizure 

5146 – School Response Procedures 

6114 – Emergencies and Disaster Preparedness 

6114.3 – Bomb Threats 
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